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Daves, Jessica

From: LJ Kn <cincynap11@hotmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, April 30, 2020 11:25 AM
To: Daves, Jessica
Subject: Zone app for Carnaby Lane

 
Jessica, 
 
Hope you and the Township people are doing well. 
 
The owners of the property on Carnaby have already received permission from the Somerset HOA board and 
architectural committee for the project pending any permits required by the Township and County. 
 
Thank you for follow-up. 
 
 
Larry Knapp 
President Somerset HOA 
 
 
Sent from Mail for Windows 10 
 






















